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LOVISA HOLDINGS LIMITED (LOV) UPDATE  

 
As a result of the Victorian government decision to move to Stage 4 restrictions in metropolitan Melbourne 
for a period of 6 weeks in response to the ongoing COVID-19 situation, 30 Lovisa stores across Melbourne 
will temporarily close effective from 6th August until these restrictions are lifted and stores are permitted to 
re-open.   
 
In addition to the temporary closure of our metropolitan Melbourne stores, government closure orders 
have resulted in 19 of our stores in California being temporarily closed since 14th July, and 2 stores in New 
York have yet to be allowed to re-open from the original temporary closure in March.  
 
All other stores globally remain open and trading, and our online stores around the world continue to trade. 
 
Our Global Support Centre and our Australian Distribution Centre are both located in Melbourne and both 
will continue to function whilst monitoring and following all government guidelines, as does our 
Distribution Centre in China.   
 
 
For further enquiries please contact: 
 
Shane Fallscheer 
Managing Director 
03 9831 1800 
 
Chris Lauder 
Chief Financial Officer 
03 9831 1800 

 


